
On Fri, May 13, 2022 at 12:35 PM Anthony Rickard <adrickard@alaska.edu> wrote:

Tara,

United Academics disagrees that the parties are at impasse in their contract
negotiations. The parties have not participated in three mediations sessions;
we’ve only had two. While you state the University is “always willing to consider a
meaningful and responsive proposal from UNAC,” the fact of the matter is that
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United Academics has made several substantive counterproposals to the
University’s opening offer in the course of mediation, all of which the University
has rejected without offering its own counterproposals.

Mediation requires negotiation; negotiation requires compromise. The University’s
refusal to compromise on any aspect of its opening offer in mediation, followed by
its unilateral declaration of impasse, begs the question of whether the University is
discharging its duty to negotiate in good faith.

Again, United Academics disagrees that the parties are currently at impasse and
desires to continue contract negotiations. We look forward to the parties’ next
mediation session on Wednesday, May 18, 2022.

Kind regards,

Tony.

-- 
Tara Ferguson
Labor and Employee Engagement Director
University of Alaska Human Resources
907.450.8217
Fax 907.450.8201
Website: www.alaska.edu/hr
Have an HR question? Contact us: ua.askspoke.com or ua-
hr@alaska.edu
Confidentiality Notice: This message is intended only for use of the 
addressee and may contain information that is privileged and 
confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any use or dissemination of this communication is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 
notify us immediately by replying and delete this message from your 
system. If you are the intended recipient, secure the contents in a 
manner that conforms to all applicable state and/or federal requirements 
related to privacy and confidentiality of such information.

-- 
Melanie Arthur, PhD
Contract Manager, United Academics, Local 4996
melanie.arthur@unac4996ak.com
907-474-2461 (office)
503-489-5582 (cell)

Confidentiality notice:
This email message, including any attachments, may contain legally privileged and/or
confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient(s), or the employee or
agent responsible for delivery of this message to the intended recipient(s), you are
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this e-mail message
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is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately
notify the sender and delete this e-mail message from your computer.

-- 
Melanie Arthur, PhD
Contract Manager, United Academics, Local 4996
melanie.arthur@unac4996ak.com
907-474-2461 (office)
503-489-5582 (cell)

Confidentiality notice:
This email message, including any attachments, may contain legally privileged and/or
confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient(s), or the employee or
agent responsible for delivery of this message to the intended recipient(s), you are
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this e-mail message
is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately
notify the sender and delete this e-mail message from your computer.
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